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 April 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Half day for K-12 – morning only - PD for staff 
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 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
22 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

Litterless Lunch 
  
Once again this year, we will sponsor a Litterless Lunch 
day in April. On Friday, April 20th in recognition of Earth 
Day 2018 on April 22, we want to encourage students to 
‘Think Green’ and reduce the amount of garbage we 
produce here at school.  Students can earn a ballot for a 
special prize when they arrive at school with a litterless 
lunch on that day.  
 
Remember to pack only reusable 
containers in the lunch cans! 
 
 

 
 

Home & School Meeting 
 

Monday, April 16th at 7:15 
 

There will be a change to Hot Lunch starting in 
May!  

 
Monday – spaghetti & garlic bread from Smitty’s, 

Wednesday – Pizza from Greco and Friday – Subs 

from Subway 

 

 

 

  

Celebrate notes . . . 

 

Subway Caught You Being a Bucket Filler for the 
month of April – Jenessa L, Isabella M, Lucy M, Paige 
P, and Hunter F. 
 
Congratulations!!  

             
  Apohaqui Elementary School Chess Club 
  
Paige P. and Jack P. will be representing AES at the 
Provincial Chess Tournament on Saturday, April 14th in 
Bathurst. We wish them all the best! 
 
Thank you to Mrs. Whitters who spent time working with 
our students and teaching them the game. 
 
Mrs. Whitters will be having beginner Chess Club for 
students in kindergarten to grade 2. All students are 
welcome to attend!  

 

 
Imperial Theatre, Saint John presents 
“Manxmouse” on Monday, April 23! 

 
We are excited to announce that all students and 
staff will be travelling by bus to see this 
performance!  Based on the beloved children’s book, 
MANXMOUSE, THE MOUSE WHO KNEW NO FEAR 
by Paul Gallico.  The adventures of a brave little 
mouse performed by one of the world’s leading 
theatre groups from the Netherlands. 
 
Our Home & School has generously made a donation 
and we will be asking each student to bring in $2 to 
help with the cost of the tickets.  More info will be 
coming home. 

 

        GRADE 1 WRITING PIECE: 

 
This piece of writing was created by Grade 1 students 
and inspired by the book written by Margaret Wise 
Brown called, “The Important Book.” 
 
 
The important thing about spring is that you can get 

your bike out. 

There are Easter egg hunts. 

You can go fishing down at the brook. 

We can jump in muddy puddles with our rubber boots. 

Gardens are planted. 

But the important thing about Spring is that you can 

get your bike out. 

 

Weather in New Brunswick! 
 
 
 

    Br-r-r-r-r!   
     

    Yes, it may be  
   spring on the calendar 

but it certainly hasn’t felt like it the last few days! 
 

Daytime temperatures may be going up, but it 
can be much colder in the morning than in the 
afternoon so please have your child dress in 
layers so that he/she may be outfitted 
appropriately for the season change. Even the 
sunniest days may not be warm and the ground 
is still damp and cold, boots are a good choice 
over sneakers! 
 
Also, as is the case each spring at AES we will 
have lots of water and puddles on the 
playground – a change of clothes in your child’s 
backpack will help to avoid the calls home for 
dry clothes. 
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 Axel A.  Lennox A. Katie B.  

 Jack B.  Jayden C. Joel C. 

 Adison C. Jaden C. Jack D. 

 Brooklyn D. Wyatt D. Felicia F. 

 Lucas F. Blake G. Izabella G. 

 Leah G.  Avery H. Brian H. 

 Ethan J. Ashton K. Jadyn L. 

Reese L. Claire L.  Jenessa L. 

Joshua L. Marley L. Kaitlyn M. 

Frank M. Jacob McK. Brieah M. 

Jacob Mon. Dylan P.  Paige P. 

Alexus S.Mc. Dylan T.C. Ally W. 

  

  

 
Attendance Matters! 

 
 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 
FOR THE 

MONTH OF MARCH 
 
 

     

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home and School Association 
 

Woohoo – A.E.S you did an amazing job reading! 

Over 2 weeks you were able to complete reading logs 

for almost 8,000 minutes! Although, our target was 

12,000 I am sure with the extra reading that wasn’t 

logged and maybe you didn’t even realize you were 

doing it, I bet we DID make it to our goal and that 

my friends is AWESOME!  Keep an eye in April for 

your prize!! 

 

April 17th will be our annual Pancake breakfast! This 

is such a fun morning, everyone is invited to wear 

their favorite jammies to school that day! Pancakes, 

bacon & juice boxes will be served in the gym 

followed by a buddy read! If you would like to 

volunteer please contact the school – many hands 

make light work! (*If your child does not eat 

pancakes & bacon please see that they have a healthy 

breakfast option to be able to join in the fun.) 

 

Hot lunch will be due the third Tuesday of April! We 

will be changing our options to end the school year; 

Monday – spaghetti & garlic bread from Smitty’s, 

Wednesday – Pizza from Greco and Friday – Subs 

from Subway (deli rounds w/ ham, cheese, tomato & 

lettuce). Please send correct money as we are unable 

to make change and as always we are unable to 

accept late orders due to our vendors’ deadlines. 

 

We were happy to assist with sending the whole 

school to the Imperial Theater to take in a fun 

production on April 23rd! Have fun everyone!! 

 

Our next meeting will be held on April 16th. We will 

be setting up for the pancake breakfast as well as 

discussing our May Family Fun Night & launching a  
pilot Breakfast Program! We would love to have 

some new faces join us with ideas and a helping 

hand! 

 

“Alone we can do so little; together we can do so 

much.”  

                 

                                                                Helen Keller 

 

Marigolds 
 
All of our classes will participate 
in the Marigold Project again this year.  Seeds have 
been started and we are anxiously awaiting seeing 
them sprout! 

 
 

MAY HOT LUNCH 
(Orders due Tuesday, April 17th) 

                                

May Milk Money - 20 days X $.40  =  $8.00 

 

Student __________________________    Gr ______ 

 

Chocolate __________     White ________ 

 

 

May - Monday Hot Lunch (Spaghetti) 

2 days X $3  =  $ 6.00 

 

Student __________________________    Gr ______ 

 

 

 

May - Wednesday Hot Lunch (Pizza) 

5 days X $2 =  $10.00 

 

Student __________________________    Gr ______ 

 

 

 
May - Friday Hot Lunch (Sub) 

3 days X $3  =  $9.00 

 

Student __________________________    Gr ______ 
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